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Tanya, 
 
We reviewed the complaint and our filing.  We mistakenly left off the amount for the opening 
balance with money left over from the last time the committee was active.  We are correcting this 
item and this will bring us into full compliance on that issue.  For the second complaint, we were 
unaware that the name of the vendor needed to be listed since they were not donating the stickers, 
they had just been ordered from that vendor.  We will update the filing with the vendor name and 
information along with the amount of stickers that were purchased by the private citizens.   
 
Thank you for your assistance with bringing us into compliance.  These were not intentional 
violations and as citizen volunteers we are doing the best we can for the students in our district.  We 
appreciate the information in correcting the mistakes we made and we will continue to work to stay 
in full compliance. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Aaron and Carolyn Petersen 
East Valley 4 Education Levy Committee Co-Chairs 
 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13069713023

